
OFFICIAL
TOWN OF McCANDLESS

NOTICE OF HEARING
Notice is hereby given that the
Town Council of the Town of
McCandless will hold a public
hearing on Monday, April 22,
2024  at  7:30  PM  at
McCandless Town Hall,  9955
Grubbs  Road,  Wexford,  PA
15090, on a Conditional Use
application  filed  by  Brown’s
Towing seeking approval for a
tow  lot  and  vehicle  staging
and  storage
(Warehouse/Distribution  use
category, M-C district) at 8960
Perry  Hwy,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15237.  Residents  and
taxpayers will be permitted to
provide comments during the
hearing.  A  vote  on  the
application  will  be  held  no
earlier  than  May  13,  2024
during the regular meeting of
Town Council. The application
will  be  available  for  public
review  at  Town  Hall  during
regular  business  hours.
Interested parties who are not
able to come to Town Hall in
person  should  contact  the
Planning Department to make
other arrangements.


